
 

 
                9th October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am pleased to bring news of the residential trip for Year 6. This year we are going to Grafham 
Water Centre from the 18th to the 20th of June 2025. We have had very successful trips to 
Grafham, over the last few years, which provided children with fantastic opportunities and 
memories. This has inspired us to return again.  
 
Over the three days, we will be completing a vast range of activities such as, but not limited to: 
high ropes, raft building, paddle boarding and archery – led by qualified and experienced 
instructors at the centre.  
 
These activities will contribute towards building relationships, team work, resilience and self-
confidence. This forms part of our Outdoor Adventurous Activity curriculum, which consists of a 
number of problem-solving tasks, allowing pupils to further develop the 3 Cs of teamwork, co-
operation, communication and consideration.  
 
The cost of the trip is £281.50.  This will cover travel, insurance, accommodation, food and all 
activities. If you would like your child to take part a £41.50 non-refundable deposit is required 
along with your consent. Consent can be given here. Payments can be made via Pupil Asset. To 
secure your child’s place, this needs to be completed by 4th November 2024. 
 
To support families with the trip, we have put in place a payment plan. This should help to spread 
the cost of payments for the trip.     
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A payment plan will be in place as follows: 
 

Payment Deadline Payment Due 

Deposit Paid by 4th November £41.50 

By 4th December £40 

By 10th January £40 

By 10th February £40 

By 10th March £40 

By 29th April £40 

By 23rd May £40 

Total Paid £281.50 

 
A confirmation of your child’s place, will be sent out after the closing date for deposits and 
consents. The remaining balance must be paid no later than Friday 23rd May 2025.  
  
There will be an information evening for the trip nearer the time. In the meantime, please let us 
know if you have any questions. We are really looking forward to this special trip for the children. 
Further information about the centre can be found on this website – www.grafham-water-
centre.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
The Year 6 team. 
 

http://www.grafham-water-centre.co.uk/
http://www.grafham-water-centre.co.uk/

